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The double toll that road users are forces to pay just to drive to work is incredibly unfair. 
 
I drive to work everyday from Holsworthy and this costs me over $100 a week due to the double toll 
fee. 
 
I would like consideration for the m5 cash back to be extended to cover the whole M5. 
 
During these pandemic times, one feels safer driving rather than using public transport but cannot 
help but feel penalised financially for doing so. 


